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29 June 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian
Year 8 Research Project by the Anna Freud National Centre

Maiden Erlegh School in Reading have been offered a great opportunity to be involved in a
research project by the Anna Freud National Centre for Children and Families. This project
has been commissioned by the Department for Education and will involve students that are in
Year 9 during the 2022 — 2023 academic year.

The link here is a document from the organisation that details the research further and what
this would involve. The document also details how to opt out for your child should you wish to.

Yours sincerely
Miss B Davies
Assistant Headteacher - Safeguarding
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